Dear Stockport MP
 
I am one of your constituents who feel strongly about the fact that the treatment of our friends and family members, (in fact all people), who have mental health conditions is not as good quality, or as accessible, as the treatment of people with physical health conditions.
 
As you may know, Rethink Mental Illness is working hard on the Fair Funding campaign and I thought you would like to help us
 
This is a national campaign aiming to get 250 MPs to make mental health funding a priority by signing our pledge to commit to the following actions:
· Write to the Prime Minister calling for fair mental health funding to be taken forward in the Comprehensive Spending review
· Seek a meeting with my clinical commissioning group on funding of mental health services
· Request an adjournment debate on the need for fair mental health funding
PLEASE will you read the information below and sign the attached pledge:
Mental illness accounts for 23% of the total impact of ill health in the UK but only receives 13% of NHS health expenditure
BUT IN STOCKPORT WE ARE WELL BELOW THE NATIONAL AVERAGE
It is really important that our Stockport MPs sign the pledge as the percentage of the Stockport CCG health budget spent on mental health is only 8% (rising to 8.9% next year), and the Stockport CCG Strategic Plan 2014/15 to 2018/19 states 8.37% (£29.3mill) in 2014 rising to 10.05% (£38.9mill) in 2019.
 AND THIS INCLUDES CHILDREN AND OLDER PEOPLE 
 
· We want the Government to make fair funding a priority to ensure parity between mental and physical health services
· The government has committed to 1.25bn over the next 5 years for children’s mental health services but we still need extra funding for all mental health services across the board.
· We are calling for a commitment in the Comprehensive Spending Review (CSR) later in the year to increase levels of investment in mental health services in real terms, over the lifetime of the Parliament.       
· Comparing mental health funding in England in 2010-11 with 2014-15 analysis suggests trusts have suffered a real terms cut of 8.25% - the equivalent of stripping £598m from their budgets.
 
 
Thanks for your help
Name:
Address:
Postcode:
